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Attending:	Sanjoosh	Akkineni,	Bill	Bailey,	Tridib	Bandyopadhyay,	David	Baugher,	Alan	Bishop,	
Brendan	Callahan,	Mei-Lin	Chang,	Jeff	Chastine,	Loretta	Daniels,	Tom	Doleys,	Yvonne	Eaves,	
Mark	Forehand,	Dana	Fox,	Tristan	Glenn,	Juanne	Green,	Sherrill	Hayes,	Amy	Henley,	Rebecca	
Hill,	Shannon	Howrey,		Albert	Jimenez,	Linda	Johnston,	Brandon	Lundy,	Mohammed	Mayeed,	
Gwen	McAlpine,	Rene	McClatchey,	Erin	McGerald,	Cherilyn	McLester,	Rick	Mosholder,	Tanya	
Mosley,	Sherry	Ni,		Metin	Oguzmert,	Linda	Stewart,	Michael	Van	Dyke,	Raj	Veliyath,	Maureen	
Wilson	
	

1. Introductions	
a. Everyone	introduced	themselves	

	
2. Vote	for	GPCC	Executive	Committee	representative	

	
a. The	Graduate	Council	has	a	seat	on	the	GPCC	Executive	Committee.		

Nominations	were	opened.		Shannon	Howrey	and	Albert	Jimenez	self-
nominated.		There	were	no	other	nominations.		A	vote	by	secret	ballot	was	taken	
and	Albert	Jimemez	was	elected	as	the	Graduate	Council	representative	to	the	
GPCC	Executive	Committee.	

	
3. The	Graduate	College	personnel	and	responsibilities	

a. In	an	effort	to	better	help	graduate	program	faculty,	staff,	and	students,	it	was	



v. David	Baugher	–	responsible	for	data,	operations	and	finances	within	The	
Graduate	College,	and	anything	else	Mike	Dishman	needs.	

	
4. Enrollment	Numbers	

a. After	two	successive	semesters	(Summer	2017	and	Fall	2017)	of	gains	(14%	and	
16%)	in	newly	enrolled	students,	overall	enrollment	in	graduate	programs	is	flat.		
This	leads	us	to	believe	there	is	an	increasing	number	of	students	that	are	
choosing	not	to	continue	their	enrollment	in	a	graduate	program	at	KSU.			

b. David	is	reviewing	data	to	find	a	list	of	those	students	that	were	eligible	to	



iv. Best	Practices	in	Graduate	Student	Retention,	Progression,	and	
Graduation	

v. Graduate	Admissions	File	Processing	
c. These	topics	will	be	worked	into	future	Graduate	Council	meetings	as	agenda	

allow.	
	

7. Other	
a. Update	from	the	Graduate	Student	Association	

i. Held	“Welcome	Back”	resource	fair	and	general	body	meeting	on	Aug	25	
with	about	80	students	attending	

ii. Next	meeting	is	September	29,	2017	
iii. The	GSA	is	creating	an	information	sheet	about	how	students	can	request	

travel	funding	and	will	share	it	with	all	graduate	program	


